
From: Edward Bender <EdwardBender@scsenate.gov> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/8/2014 10:34:48 AM 
Subject: 1163

Hey Katherine. Still working on the language for 1163. Will send something to you soon hopefully. Senator Young
asked me if y'all had any proposed language ready for the other amendment we discussed at subcommittee last week 
relating to contracting with 3rd parties. The subcommittee didn't adopt that amendment but he wanted to know if 
y'all had any proposals for that. Just let me know. Thanks

Edward

Edward H. Bender
Staff Attorney
South Carolina Senate Judiciary Committee
(803) 212-6408
edwardbender@scsenate.gov
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